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Recap of October’s Meeting November Meeting Topic Upcoming Events 
 
Thanks to all who attended our October 
meeting where we expressed our appre-
ciation to Don Barron for the many years 
he contributed to Parkinson’s Disease 
Support.  It was good seeing some faces 
there we have been missing over the past 
couple of months. 
 
Continued on page 2 with photos of our 
celebration. 
 

 

Survey 

 
Please complete the attached survey and 
return it as soon as possible.  Hand 
deliver it to me at the next meeting on 
November 3rd or at the Symposium in 
Martinsburg on November 12th.  You can 
also mail it to me at: 

Art Guyer, Facilitator 
Hagerstown Parkinson’s Support Group 
22215 Troy Lane 
Hagerstown, MD 21742 

Please call me at 240-625-2722 if you have 
any questions. 

 

 

 
Parkinson’s Disease & Your Health 

November 12, 2011 
 
If you plan to attend this Symposium, you 
should register as soon as possible.   
 
Please try to attend this Symposium to 
help our “sister support group” in 
Berkeley County.  If transportation is an 
issue, perhaps we can arrange car pools. 

 
 

 

Join us for our Parkinson’s 
Support  Group Meeting At 
Homewood at Williamsport 

 

Thursday, November 3rd 
 

 
Featuring 

Judy Barron 

Washington County Health Dept. 
Adult Evaluation and Review Svcs. 

 

 
Lunch will be served at 1:30 PM 

Followed by a meeting at 2:30 PM 
 

Our meetings are held at the 
Hilltop Assisted Living Facility at 

Homewood at Williamsport. 
 

Please call 

Kathy Lanham @ Homewood 

301-582-1750 
for directions 

No reservation is needed. 
 

 

 
Future Meeting Topics 

 
11-3:  Judy Barron, County Health Dept. 

 
2012 

03-1:   Candice Valencia, Senior Yoga  

 
 

Educational Activities 

 

 
Oct 20, 2011 (9:00 AM – 3:30 PM) 
Parkinson’s Matters 2011 Seminar 
Univ. of Maryland Medical Center 
Contact:  800-492-5538 

 
 
Nov 12, 2011 (8:00 AM – 4:00 PM) 
Mid-Atlantic Parkinson’s Symposium 
Martinsburg Parkinson’s Support 
Group & Johns Hopkins 
Contact:  304-886-8594 

 
 
Dec 05, 2011 (6:00 PM – 7:30 PM) 
Deep Brain Stimulation Information 
Sessions – NPF & Johns Hopkins 
Contact:  410-995-8795 
 
 

 

Please let us know of any other 
events you would like to see 
publicized. 
 

Don’t forget the Survey! 

 
 

The Hagerstown Parkinson’s Support Group 
meets at and is supported in part by: 

 
 

 
 

The Hagerstown Parkinson’s Support 
Group Contacts: 

 
Kathy Lanham @ Homewood: 

301-582-1750 
 

Group Facilitator, Art Guyer: 
240-625-2722 

 
  

 
 
UNSUBSCRIBE:  If you no longer wish to 
receive this newsletter, please email: 
aguyer42@myactv.net 
 
Or  
 
Call: Kathy @ Homewood 
301-582-1750 
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Recap of October Meeting  (From Page 1) 

 
Becky Dunlop, RN, BSN, from Johns Hop-
kins Medical, the nurse coordinator who 
supports our group, also held a “question 
and answer” session and spoke about the 
upcoming Parkinson’s Symposium to be 
held in Martinsburg, WV on November 12

th
.   

 
Becky also thanked Don Barron for his 
service over the years and presented him 
with a potted plant arrangement. 
 
Art Guyer presented Don with a large clock 
and engraved plaque recognizing him for 
his service and for establishing our group 
27 years ago. 
 
Enjoy the photos. 
 
 

 

 
Becky and Don 

 

 

 

Don Barron, October 6, 2011 

 
Don Barron 

 

 

 

Becky Discussing Symposium 

 
Don Addressing Support Group 

 
Don Addressing Support Group 

 

 

Art Presenting Clock to Don 

Want to 
contribute a 

short relevant 
article for the 
newsletter?  

Contact Kathy 
Lanham or Art 

Guyer. 


